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NECA welcomes new ABCC Commissioner 

 
The National Electrical and Communications Association (NECA) welcomes the appointment of 
new Australian Building and Construction (ABCC) Commissioner, Stephen McBurney who 
commences a five-year term from 6 February 2018. 
 
The role of the ABCC is critical for the electrical contracting sector. NECA has been a strong 
and long-term advocate for the commission’s return, given the work it carries out to uphold the 
rule of law, reduce industrial disputes, the delivery of safe and transparent workplaces and 
ultimately, enhanced productivity across the sector. 
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